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Buxton, North Carolina A U.S. EOD unit from Norfolk, Virginia confirmed that the object
discovered on a Cape Hatteras National Seashore beach in Buxton is a live military ordnance. EOD
has placed the UXO, identified as a 100-pound aerial bomb from the WWII era, on the beach near
the Cape Hatteras Lighthouse Beach Access parking area as it awaits disposal.

 

A safety perimeter measuring approximately a half mile has been established around the UXO. The
following areas are closed until Navy EOD unit detonates the UXO and determines that the entire
perimeter is safe: Cape Hatteras Light Station grounds and parking area; Old Cape Hatteras
Lighthouse parking area and beach; Cape Hatteras Lighthouse Beach Access and parking area; and
the Buxton Beach Access and parking area
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